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OCTOBER 2021 

 2021 & 2022 New Horizon Emmaus Walk Dates 

 

October 14-17 Women’s Walk #78   Shelly Morris, LD, Guy Walker, SD 

February 10-13 Men’s Walk #56       Wes Drake, LD, Steven Hart, SD 

April 7-10 Women’s Walk #79   Lindsey Igo, LD, Jackie Qualls, SD 

June 9-12 Men’s Walk #57        PENDING 

 DIMMITT & LAZBUDDIE 
 

(If your City is listed above to host, this means these Emmaus 
members will help serve and clean-up at this month’s 
Community meeting.) 

Thank You, De Colores! 

New Horizon Emmaus Community 

 
Class of 

2021 

Class of 

2022 

Class of 

2023 

 
Clergy 

Carrie 

Maxwell 

Bobby 

Morris 

Alyssa 

Stanford 

 Jackie 

Qualls 

Tina Dyck 
Mike 

Hensley 

Bryan 

Morris 

 Guy 

Walker 

James 

Kelley 

Deborah 

Mahieu 

Justin 

Seaton 

 Nathan 

Harvey 

Kelly 

Vandygriff 

Amber 

Drake 

Sabrina 

Hiett 

 Lee Ann 

Edwards 

     
 

Community Lay Director – James Kelley 

Community Spiritual Director – Jackie Qualls 

Past Community Lay Director – James Kelley 

Past Community Spiritual Director – Jackie Qualls 

Treasurer - Teresa Waters 

*NEW IN 2021* 
The Emmaus Walk fee has changed. 
To sponsor a Pilgrim on a Walk to Emmaus will now be 
$170.00; a $10.00 increase. 
The Board prayerfully consider this and believes this is the 
direction, the Emmaus Community needs currently. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact a Board 
member.   
    ~De Colores!  
    The NHEC Board  

 

OCT. COMMUNITY MEETING 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 21ST  
Board Meeting - 5:30pm at ARC 

 

FELLOWSHIP FEAST @ 6:15PM 
EVERYONE BRING YOUR FAVORITE 

MEAT DISH, SIDE DISH, SNACK, OR 

DESSERT 

COMMUNITY MEETING@7:15PM 

 
GUESTS ARE WELCOME, AND 

A NURSERY IS PROVIDED. 
Community will meet at 

FUMC/Amherst 

WANTED!!! 
NEWSLETTER EDITOR 

 

If anyone is interested in taking on 

publishing of this Newsletter.  We have 

big shoes to fill!!!!!!!!   

Please contact me, James K. @ 
 806-549-5453 if interested 

HOLIDAY GATERING 

The NOVEMBER 18TH Community will 

be our last for the year and our special 

HOLIDAY Gathering.  

Meal at the ARC, Meat provided, 

please bring sides and desserts.    

Also, we will be having Board Member 

Elections for 2022-24. 

We cannot WAIT TO SEE YOU THERE! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A NOTE FROM THE 

COMMUNITY SPRITUAL 

DIRECTOR 

 

 

Hello Community,    

  I can’t wait, I can’t wait, I can’t wait 

to see what God is going to do on the 

October Women’s Walk! On the 14th, 72 

souls will enter the ARC and will be 

supported by hundreds more from this 

Community to be blessed with His 

freedom. “Freedom is not the absence of 

something but rather the presence of 

someone.” ~LeeAnn Edwards. 

Look up, II Corinthians 3:17. Where 

the Spirit is the Lord is there is freedom. 

Are you free? He longs for all of us to be 

free.  

Pray for this team and the pilgrims 

that will spend 72 hours learning and 

experiencing the Lord’s freedom! Love ya, 

~De Colores, Jackie Qualls 

Prayer Vigil 
~for an upcoming Walk, please contact the Prayer Vigil 

Coordinator, 

Melody Turner @  
melodynhecprayer@gmail.com 

 

~Thank you, The NHEC Board 

 

FIND OUR COMMUNITY ON 
INSTAGRAM! 

@NEWHORIZON EMMAUS 

A NOTE FROM THE COMMUNITY 

LAY DIRECTOR 

 
 

Hello Community,  
 
 October is here and it is almost time for 

our last walk for the year.  It has truly been 

amazing to watch what God has continued to do 

in the midst of all the turmoil of these past 2 

years.  I know he will continue showing His 

nature to these Women Oct 14-17. Continue to 

pray for Shelly and her team as well as the 

Pilgrims that God has chosen to receive this 

blessing.   

I continue to be blown away by the love 

that is shown by this Community.  I hope you will 

continue to come out and support these women 

at candlelight and closing, as well as with all your 

love gifts of Agape.   I say it all the time, but I 

truly believe this is the best Community in the 

world. This was recently declared to me as Word 

for this Community. “God is using this 

community and this tool of Emmaus as a 

viaduct to flow His Spirit to all the dry land of 

this area.  To bring Living Water to a dry 

parched people.”   

I am so honored to be a part of this 

Community and all that God is doing in and 

through each of you.    

   ~De Colores, James Kelley 

ARC BUILDING FUND 

Exciting new things are happening at the ARC! 

Currently the plans are in place to build a 

Conference room/Board room at the North end of 

the building; the old Conference room will be the 

new Chapel; the current Chapel will become the 

set-up for  food Agape tables during a Walk; the 

current Board room will be the new Agape kitchen 

and the current Agape kitchen will become a 

much-needed storage area.  

At this time, our NHE Community has half the 

budgeted amount to complete this Vision so, 

please pray and seek GOD on how/what you can 

give. Construction bids are still being gathered. 

To give, to the ARC Building Fund, please mail 
donations to: 

ARC BUILDING FUND 
PO BOX 55 

AMHERST, TX 79312 
 

mailto:melodynhecprayer@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 
New Horizon Emmaus Community 
Amherst Christian Retreat Center 

Box 55, 605 Main Street 
Amherst, TX 79312 

Ricky Kuntz, Manager- Phone 806-246-3686 

New Horizon Emmaus Community Registrars 
 

       WOMEN                MEN 
Kim Hatla   Bruce Slaughter 

723 Maple   113 Parkwood Lane 
Dimmitt, TX 79109                    Levelland, TX 79336                  

kimhatla@gmail.com         iberedradr@hotmail.com        

For information about the team 

and pilgrims for the upcoming 

walks, please visit the New 

Horizon Emmaus Community 

website at: 

www.newhorizonemmaus.org 

 

 

Prayer Vigil Coordinator: 
Melody Turner.  

You may contact her at 806-787-7064, email her@  

melodynhecprayer@gmail.com  

 

 

Newsletter Editor: 
Kimberly Brantley 

You may contact her @ 806-523-0444, email her @ 

BerlyB64@gmail.com 

 

New Horizon Emmaus Community 
Amherst Christian Retreat Center 

Box 55, 605 Main Street 
Amherst, TX 79312 

Ricky Kuntz, Manager- Phone 806-246-3686 

 

Like You  
 

Lord help me to be in Your holy 
will;  

Tell me what to do today;  
Lead me in Your righteousness;  
Make me more like You, I pray.  

 
Guard me against this corrupting 

world,  
Its perverted priorities, 

temptations, too.  
Direct my mind toward Your 

commands,  
So I can focus my life on You.  

 
Fill my heart with Your light and 

love,  
So I can assist those I see in need;  
With You as my role model, let me 

be 
Like You in thought and word and 

deed. 
By Joanna Fuchs  
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